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Street Department: 
The crews have finished the leaf collection program, three trips were completed throughout 
the city. The crews are currently working leaf removal in the alleys and general alley clean-up.            
   
Water and Sewer Department: 
The Water/Sewer crew has been working on videoing the city’s main lines and looking for 
issues and identifying lines for future lining projects. Also, the crew is working on a back log of 
MTU replacements.             
 
Urban Forestry/Grounds Maintenance: 
The crews are doing tree maintenance and ground work throughout the city. Also, the crews 
have starting working on stump removals.       
 
Drexel Project 
Drexel-Main to Broad-The project is wrapped for the winter season. The tree up lighting project 
is currently in progress. The new crosswalk RFB has been added at Powell and Drexel.   
         
 
2024 Sewer Lining Project 
 Currently working on the bid package.  
 
2023 Street Project   
The project has been delayed until spring.    
 
Grandon Ave- Water Line Project  



The project is complete other the pavement portion, which will take place in the spring.    
 
Chelsea Ave-Water Line Project 
The project is underway, which includes sewer improvements and new water main line. The 
project will be complete in the spring. 
 

 
 
Some of the 2023 Highlights from the Service Department 
20,000 sf feet of concrete sidewalk was replaced 
4,000 linear feet of concrete curb was replaced 
4,300 liner feet of new water main line was replaced 
145 water service lines were replaced  
10,000 lineal feet of sanitary and storm lines were lined 
162 trees were planted throughout the city 
There were multiple spot brick repairs throughout the city 
5 fire hydrants were replaced 
10 water leaks were repaired 
 


